
 

 
    

CPFI Mission Committee Report November 17, 2023 
  
Committee members:   Christine Birnie, Anne Clay, Jeff Copeland, Marjorie Hayes, Ron Herman, Barbara 
Hoagland, Paul Kabanga Kapuya, Andrea Mezentsef, Gary Smith, Bob Watt, Keith Allhands (chair)  
  
Praise the Lord short-term medical mission brigades through Global Health Outreach (GHO) continue.  This 

year so far, 29 GHO teams that needed a pharmacist have been completed, and 2 had to be cancelled because of 

the unrest in the Middle East.  Four went without a pharmacist, 20 had one pharmacist and 8 had 2 or more 

pharmacists/students.  The two that were cancelled each had 1 pharmacist.  Thanks to the CPFI members who 

have participated this year. There were 38 pharmacists and 15 student pharmacists on these teams.  We look 

forward to pharmacists, student pharmacists, and other servants serving in the year to come. So far 7 pharmacists 

and 1 student have already signed up for trips in2024. 

 

Recommendation: Raise the mission scholarship for CPFI members to a limit of $1,000 for GHO brigades. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted,   Keith Allhands, chair  

 

  2016 2017 2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 2023 

Total No. of RPh 100 92 70 76 26 14 32 53 

Trips Needing RPh  43 45 43 41 16 14 25 31 

Trips with No RPh 6 9 5 8 0 5 7 4 

Trips with 1 RPh 16 17 20 12 11 5 7 20 

Trips with 2 or more RPh 21 19 18 21 5 4 11 8 

Total Trips 47 48 46 46 16 14 28 31 

 

    

 


